
 

 

January 19, 2023 

 

Dear Bulldog Families: Effective January 2022, all schools are legally required to notify parents when we 

conduct a school security drill. While we work to conduct drills unannounced, it is important to let you 

know when one occurred. We will send these letters for safety and security drills only, not the monthly 

fire drills.  

That being said, today, we successfully held our monthly school security drill and then resumed our 

regular school schedule. This drill was considered a lockdown drill.  This would be used if there was a 

disturbance in the hall and students needed to immediately clear the halls for their safety.  We 

conducted this drill between first and second periods today and lasted only a few minutes.  Students 

were completely compliant and once they were safely in classrooms, we spoke to them about this drill. 

As always if you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me or Dr. Muscelli. 

 

Very Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


